Diocese of Colorado Springs

Office of the Bishop
228 North Cascade Avenue
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Telephone (719) 636-2345 ¢ FAX (719) 866-6488

May 18,2020

Christian Meert
13510 Green Meadow Dr.
Elbert, CO 80106

Dear Christian,
I am pleased to grant the permission to publish for Catholic Quince Preparation
Notebook and Catholic Quince Preparation Leader’s Manual, from Agape Catholic

Ministries.

Please print on the reverse side of the title page of each book the notice below:

In accord with canon 827 of the Code of Canon Law, I hereby grant my permission
to publish Catholic Quince Preparation Notebook and Catholic Quince Preparation
Teacher’s Manual, from Agape Catholic Ministries.

Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan
Bishop of Colorado Springs
May 18, 2020

Thank you for your work on these volumes. I pray that they will be an important
resource for the evangelization of young women.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan
Bishop of Colorado Springs



